

Get Out Of Bed, Rise and Shine.

St Mary's Blackbrook Starts at Quarter to Nine.

Many thanks to the parents or carers that ensure their children arrive on time for school. Our school opens at 8.45am, and children are completing their wake up work and tasks as soon as they arrive, in readiness for lessons, which start promptly at 9am.

Over the coming weeks, we will be bringing PIPI penguin to the playground to welcome children who arrive on time and PIPI and his Pals will be giving stickers and high 5's to children on the playground.



PIPI stands for Punctuality is Particularly Important.

There are a small number of children arriving late, these children are missing valuable teaching and learning time at the beginning of the day, they also miss out on the social time, with their friends on the playground.

We will be closely monitoring the children who arrive late on a regular basis, and will be speaking to parents or carers regarding this concern.